
Please may I hear from you urgently  

For the avoidance of doubt I object to the application  

I consider it puts at risk both Mansfield place and the Giles building  

 

John Hales  

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: john hales  
Date: Sun, 11 Aug 2024, 12:27 
Subject: 2024/2995/L Flat 1 Giles Building Proposed basement works 
 

FAO Jaspreet Chana  

 

Dear Ms Chana  

 

I am the owner of  5 Mansfield place.NW3 1HS. Mansfield place is adjacent to   the 
Giles  building as it is now called.  I  received a flier  advising me of the applicaiotn  and 
possible  severe consequences for  Mansfield place from the  development.   I have 
not  received any letter from the council concerning it. 

 

I have looked at the website and  see  'constraints'  such as possible  contamination of the land 
from hospital  use and problems  of  disturbing  subterranean    water  flows and 
slope  stability.  These refer to a 2010 Arup  report which perhaps  could be forwarded ? 

 

I cannot see the drawings so please  can you provide the appropriate link. 

I have seen the objection from flat  3  which  is a strong one. I cannot  see the reports referred 
to  which  are disturbing if correctly summarised. 

 

I am  concerned  at  this  development and  wish  urgently  to have  all drawings and reports 
made available so  I can assess it in time for the closing date for  objections. In  the absence 
of  such  drawings and reports   in time  please treat this email  as an objection to the application  

 

Kind regards 

 

John  Hales  MBE 


